
Is Your Anhydrous Ammonia Nurse Tank in Com-
pliance With the

U.S. Department of Transportation Regulations?
The United States Department of Transportation has informed the industry that they will be
stepping up inspections on anhydrous ammonia nurse tanks this fall.  Texas Ag Industries Asso-
ciation and the Texas AgriLife Extension will be holding two workshops to help owners of
anhydrous ammonia nurse tanks to understand the legal requirements.

 Belton, Texas July 20, 2010 Bell County Expo Center,  9:00 to 11:30 AM

Amarillo, Texas August 17, 2010 Warren Cat Facility 9:00 to 11:30 AM

Warren Cat
1101 S FM 1912, Amarillo, TX

Bell County Expo Center
301 W Loop 121 Belton, TX

Walter “Tay” Rucker with U. S. Department of Transportation will be conducting the meeting.

9:00 - 10:00 AM Anhydrous Ammonia Nurse Tank Requirements
10:00 - 10:15 AM Break

10:15 - 11:30 AM Hands on Inspection of Nurse Tank

Sponsored by
Texas Ag Industries Association Texas AgriLife Extension

If you need information about the meeting you can contact:
Donnie Dippel Dirk Aaron Brandon Boughen
      TAIA Bell County Extension Agent Potter County Extension Agent
979-968-5602 254-933-5305 806-373-0713



Texas Ag Industries Association
145 West Travis

La Grange, TX 78945
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